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Monday, 20th April, 2020 

 
Dear Year 1 Parents/Carers and children, 
 
How are you all? We do hope that you are all well and healthy and have had a special 
Easter, despite the challenging situation we are all in. 
 
Mrs Barratt and I miss you so much but we hope that you have had some fun whilst 
being away from school.  
 
I, along with my 3 boys, have been attempting Joe Wicks’ PE workout each morning! I 
have realised I am a lot more unfit than I thought I was but I will try and continue to 
complete each day until we can return to school. 
 
Mrs Barratt has been busy baking with her little boy and has created some delicious 
cakes. In particular, a chocolate one and you know how much Mrs Barratt and I love 
chocolate! 

 
The summer term is now upon us and if we were in school we would have been learning 
lots of new and exciting things. Therefore, you will be able to access different activities 
to have a go at, each week, on our website.  
 
In History we will be focusing on old and new toys, and in English we will be learning all 
about Traditional stories. There will be lots of tasks and fun activities in these areas, and 
also in other subjects such as Computing, Art and Science. Art and Science will be all 
about growing plants and looking at beautiful flowers. We will be learning all about 
Vincent Van Gogh and the beautiful flowers he painted. As well as all of these subjects, 
you will also be able to have a go at maths activities to help secure and extend your 
knowledge in key areas of mathematical learning. 
 
Again, Mrs Barratt and I miss you so much. You might be a little sad that you can’t see 
your friends, or a little worried about what you hear in the news, but we want you to 
know how proud we are of you all. We think you are all pretty amazing. We will get 
through this together. Please know, and imagine, that Mrs Barratt and I are holding your 
hands and squeezing them tightly, telling you everything will be ok. Just remember, we 
are living through History, how will you remember it?  
 

Stay safe and above all, be happy. 
Mrs Salmon and Mrs Barratt 


